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2  Background 
 
2.1 The Board is a Committee established by statute (Health and Social Care Act 2012) 

and comprises a mix of statutory and non-statutory Members.  
 
2.3 One of the non-statutory categories of membership is that for District Council Chief 

Executives Representative who represents the views of the Districts and reports back 
to them on the issues considered at the Board. Janet Waggott currently fulfils this 
role and has done so for a number of years. 

 
2.3 The Board were informed that there did not appear to be a defined period for which 

non-statutory Members were appointed.  As a result and to give consistency, the 
Board has agreed that non-statutory Members be appointed until the County Council 
elections in 2021.  This does not mean that 2021 will necessarily be an end date; the 
Members concerned can, of course, be renominated by their respective 
organisation(s) at that time. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Patrick Duffy 
Senior Democratic Services Officer, North Yorkshire County Council 
 
May 2019 

1  Purpose of the Report  
 
1.1 To advise the Group of a decision by the North Yorkshire Health and Wellbeing 

Board (“the Board”) concerning representation on it 

 

3  Recommendation 
 
3.1 The Group is asked to note that, in accordance with the decision of the Board, 

providing Janet Waggott is happy to continue and the Group are agreeable to this, 
she will continue to be the representative of the District Councils Chief Executives 
on the Board until at least the County Council Elections in 2021. 

 
 

Agenda item 6 


